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Good morning brothers and sisters of Belvedere Family Church! 

 

I hope everyone is spending a wonderful week so far in this beautiful weather! 

 

I was happy to see our brothers and sister once again this past Evening Service after coming back from 

my trip to Ivory Coast. I hope those who are interested in participating in the Ancestor Blessing found it 

helpful to hear our HQ representative speak in regards to this very important event. 

 

If you still have not registered for the event yet, please click on the website below: 

familyfed.lpages.co/usa-ancestor-blessing-tour/#participate 

 

This website will give you a very helpful step-by-step guide to complete your registration. You can also 

contact Kanae Holt at kanaeholt@ yahoo,com or call (914)844-5163 to help you with registration and to 

answer any questions. 

 

I hope that everyone will be able to take this very special opportunity for the liberation of your ancestors! 

May God bless you and your families. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kone 

 


